Online survey for rural residents of BC who had surgery in the last 12 months

The Centre for Rural Health Research is inviting rural residents of BC to share their experiences
with pre and post-surgery consultations.

The survey takes approximately 15 minutes to complete. As compensation for your time, you
can enter a draw to win one of five $100 grocery gift cards. Please note that the survey is
anonymous, however if you like or comment on this post others may be able to associate you
with this study. If you are interested in participating, you can access the survey by clicking on
the link below or scanning the QR code in the poster.

https://ubc.cal.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 6mNSgXreksYdLr8

Do you live in a rural area of BC ?

Did you have surgery in the last 12 months ?
Did you have at least one consultation with the
surgeon or anesthesiologist BEFORE or AFTER the
surgery ?

If you answered yes to these questions we want to
hear from you !

Please consider participating in a 15- minute survey about your
experience with surgical consultations and enter to win 1 of 5
grocery gift cards (valued at $ 100 each). Click the link to

participate or scan the QR code.

https://ubc.cal.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6mNSgXreksYdLr8

This study is led by Dr. Jude
Kornelsen at the Centre for Rural
Health Research (University of BC);

E-mail:
jude.kornelsen@familymed.ubc.ca
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